
 

 

 

17 July, 2014  

 

 

Excellency, 

Following my letter of 4 June, 2014 regarding the General Assembly mandated High-level 

Forum on Culture of Peace, please be advised that the Forum has been rescheduled to be 

convened on 9 September at the United Nations Headquarters. All other organizational 

arrangements remain the same. 

A detailed draft programme will be circulated in due course. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
John W. Ashe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all Permanent Representatives  

and Permanent Observers 

 to the United Nations 

         


